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/ 'o,, UNITED STATES
8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

7; j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%,,,,,# May 30, 1984

Docket No. 50- 416

MEMORANDUM FOR: James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
Region II

FRsM: Darrell G. Eisenhut
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: POSSIBLE ENFORCEMENT ACTION REGARDING GRAND GULF

My previous memorandum of April 19, 1984, to you identified some FSAR dis-
crepancies resulting from licensee's comparison of the FSAR with the as-
built plant.

In its final report on the Technical Specification Review Program trans-
mitted by letter dated April 19, 1984 to Harold Denton, with cc to you,
the licensee has identified many FSAR (application) inconsistencies (Attach-
ment H to the April 19 letter). Licensee's comments'on the safety significance
of these inconsistencies are also provided in its April 19, 1984 final report
(AttachmentF).

The licensee plans to amend the FSAR this month to eliminate these inconsis-
tencies. However, I wanted to advise you of these identified inconsistencies,
as you may wish to follow up on the need for possible enforcement action.

Should you need any further assistance from my staff, please feel free to
call.

i/. g
DarrellG'.Tise{n t,birector
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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